
 
 

 

28th June 2023 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Industrial Action in London: Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 2023 

I regret to inform you that the school will only be open to Year 7 on Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July 
2023. 
 
The school will be closed for Years 8, 9 10 & 12. 
 
If you are a critical worker/key worker and wish for your daughter/s to be in school please complete 
the attached form via this link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/AVpbgmr18r 
  
I would be grateful for an immediate return. 
  
Yours faithfully 

  

Julia Waters 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/AVpbgmr18r

